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The Dr. Erin Boh was highlighted in the Summer 2011 issue of The Magazine of
Tulane University School of Medicine with the faculty profile “More than Skin Deep.”
The feature spotlighted Tulane Dermatology’s expertise in providing comprehensive
care that goes beyond routine skin conditions, emphasizing the department’s role in
treating complex cases, advancing research, and training the next generation of
dermatologists.

Read the full article

https://medicine.tulane.edu/news/dr-erin-boh-featured-magazine-tulane-university-school-medicine
https://medicine.tulane.edu/news/dr-erin-boh-featured-magazine-tulane-university-school-medicine
https://medicine.tulane.edu/sites/default/files/pictures/More-Than-Skin-Deep.pdf

